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July 22, 2019 

 

Public Notice:  Sanitary Sewer Overflow 

 

A sanitary sewer overflow occurred on Friday July 19, 2019 around 9PM through 7AM Saturday July 20, 

2019.  Overflow of approximately 50,000 gallons mostly soaked into surrounding area soil with possible 

run-off into Lightening Creek.   

 

Overflow was due to severe thunderstorms causing widespread power failure.   

 

Please call the Village Hall at 715-357-6600 with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Greg Rayment 

Village President 


